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Urban Utilities is committed to excellence in water and sewerage services that enhance the 

liveability of our communities. As part of this commitment, we’re upgrading a number of 

reservoirs across the Lockyer Valley Region.  

What’s happening? 

Our delivery partner, Downer WSP, and subcontractor J & P Richardson Pty Ltd will soon 

start essential upgrades to Grantham Reservoir, located on Bowtells Road, Grantham. 

The project will include mechanical and electrical upgrades to the reservoir maintenance 

systems. Construction is expected to commence from Thursday 28 March 2024 and we 

expect to be finished in six months, weather and site conditions permitting.  

Why is this happening?  

Upgrades to the reservoir infrastructure will future-proof the reliability of our network and 
ensure long-term service delivery to the community.  
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For more information:  

We’ll provide updates as the project progresses, or get in touch with  
the project team via the following options: 

• Phone Jo Rogers on 0447 782 160 or after hours 1300 992 605 

• Email Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com 

• Scan QR code for project information. 

• Register for project updates at Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com  

• Visit urbanutilities.com.au/network-upgrades/current-projects/Lockyer-Valley-
Reservoir-Upgrades 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this essential work. 

 

How will impacts be managed?  

Safety – barriers and signage around work areas will be in place to keep everyone safe.  

Hours – most of the work will take place during the day, between 6am and 6pm, Monday to 

Saturday. In some situations, we may need to carry out works at night between 6pm and 

6am. We will let you know before any night work takes place.  

Traffic changes – construction will take place within the existing reservoir site, near 

Bowtell’s Road and Tryhorn Street, Grantham. Changed traffic conditions will be in place 

around the work site and reservoir access roads to allow for the safe movement of trucks 

and vehicles. Traffic management will be in place to look after the safety of our pedestrians 

and road users, where required. Please take care of all signposting, speed limits, detours or 

any directions given by traffic controllers or site signage 

Temporary water outages – we’ll give you at least three days’ notice before any planned 

water interruptions to your water supply. Keep a look out in your letterbox for these updates.  

Noise and dust – during construction, nearby residents may experience noise and dust 

from heavy machinery, increased vehicle movements along the reservoir access road and 

minor vibrations. The project team will minimise construction impacts to the extent possible, 

including managing noise and dust at the source and reviewing work methods as required.  

Tree removal or trimming – may be required at the worksite.  Trees required to be 

removed will be marked with “R” in advance of removal. Any trees removed as part of the 

project will be replaced with council specified species and replanted in approved areas, 

following project completion.  

Restoration – temporary restoration will occur while work is in progress. Post construction, 

we will restore all work areas as close to original condition as possible and will undertake 

landscaping to ensure the area blends with the existing environment. 

 


